ATTACHMENT 4
MEMORANDUM
TO: Mayor and Town Council
FROM: Housing and Community Development Advisory Board

SUBJECT: Recommendation on the Proposed 2002-2003 Capital Fund Program
DATE: April 23, 2002

The Housing and Community Development Advisory Board reviewed the proposed 2002-2003
Capital Fund Program on April 23, 2002. Board members in attendance included Henry Clark,
Tracy Dudley, Richard Loeber, Marywinne Sherwood, Elizabeth Welsby, Dorcas Roberson, and
Carol Siebert. No members of the Board were absent.

The members of the Board voted 5 to 2 to recommend that the Council approve the proposed
2002-2003 Capital Fund Program for Public Housing Renovations and Resident Services with
the exception that the allocation for support of the Residents’ Council be retained at the current
level. The members of the Board voted as follows:

For Against
Henry Clark Tracy Dudley
Richard Loeber Carol Siebert
Marywinne Sherwood
Elizabeth Welsby

Dorcas Roberson



